
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and members of the House Health 

Committee,  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on HB 248. 

 

My name is Christina Henry.  I am a LPN, worked in healthcare since 1997, and most important a mother 

of 4. The reason I support HB 248 is because this would take away our freedoms, our medical decisions 

and our children and future grandchildren will not know what freedom is like if HB 248 is not passed and 

signed.  We should not be judged or denied rights for not taking a “vaccine" that has not been out long 

enough to show what harmful long term effects could possibly be.  Our rights should never be infringed 

upon. We should not be having to have this discussion being that we live in a free country with the most 

beautiful constitution.  This whole pandemic is unconstitutional and forcing people into submission to 

putting things in our bodies that we cannot even provide informed consent for is unconstitutional. We 

have medical rights and freedom.  

 

Thank you again for providing this opportunity to provide testimony to the need of urgency to pass HB 

248.  

 

Sincerely, 

Christina Henry  


